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At Ai Group Apprentice and Trainee Centre, we believe that our Apprentices 
and Trainees are our most valued asset. Their health and safety is our top 
priority and that’s why we are joining National Safe Work Month 2021.  

National Safe Work Month in October is a time to commit to a safe and 
healthy workplace. 

This year, we are promoting the theme think safe. work safe. be safe to raise 
awareness of the importance of work health and safety at our workplace.  

Our Hosts Organisations play a very important role in providing a safe 
workplace for all our Apprentices and Trainees. 

National Safe Work Month gives us an opportunity to think about how we 
promote WHS here at Ai Group Apprentice and Trainee Centre and what we 
can do to ensure all of us are safe and healthy at work.  

Ai Group Apprentice and Trainee Centre, aim is to have ZERO 
INCIDENTS/INJURIES. Together we can all achieve this goal.  Let’s all 
commit and work together in ALWAYS THINKING, WORKING AND BEING 
SAFE. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

It Makes 
Sound Safety 

Sense 
 

Safety is important to us at  
Ai Group Apprentice and 
Trainee Centre. 

We have a commitment to 
caring for our employees, so 
they return home at the end of 
the day in the same condition 
in which they started. 

National Safe Work Month  
October 2021  

 

 

Supervisors should allow adequate 
time to provide feedback to young 
workers. Feedback should be 
constructive and young workers 
should be encouraged to ask 
questions. Reward and recognition of 
a job well done is just as important as 
correcting errors. 
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